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WESTERN 
AUSTRALIAN 
GOVERNMENT 

FISH RESOURCES MANAGEMENT ACT 1994 

INTENTION TO DETERMINE A MANAGEMENT PLAN FOR THE  
SHARK BAY CRAB MANAGED FISHERY 

FD 24/14 [1176]  

I, Ken Baston MLC, Minister of Fisheries, hereby give notice in accordance with section 64(2) of the 
Fish Resources Management Act 1994 that I intend to determine a management plan for the Shark 
Bay Crab Managed Fishery. 

A copy of the draft management plan may be obtained from the Head Office of the Department of 
Fisheries, 3rd Floor, The Atrium, 168 St Georges Terrace, Perth, or the Department of Fisheries 
website (www.fish.wa.gov.au). 

Interested persons who wish to comment on the draft management plan are invited to make 
representations in writing to the Minister for Fisheries by 4:00pm, 20 September 2015. 

Representations may be forwarded to— 

Minister for Fisheries 
Draft Shark Bay Crab Managed Fishery Management Plan 2015 
c/- Chief Executive Officer 
Department of Fisheries 
3rd Floor, The Atrium, 
168 St Georges Terrace 
Perth WA 6000 

Alternatively, written submissions may be forwarded electronically to Rebecca.Oliver@fish.wa.gov.au 

Dated 19 August 2015. 

K. C. BASTON, Minister for Fisheries. 
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